
January Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Camp Family, 

2024 was a great year at Edinboro Camp. God did more than we could ask or imagine!  In 

human terms we wonder how He could ever top what He did in 2024, but our God is far 

beyond our limits. In 2025, we trust God to do great works in and through Edinboro Camp. 

We are just going to start the year by saying “Thank you Lord for what You are going to do!” 

Praises: Sometimes the winters feel long. Shoveling snow can get old. It is during those times of shoveling, those times 

of fixing something that broke because it is just too cold, those times of having to spend 

five minutes getting all the layers on to go outside, that we pause and remember what God 

has done. We get emails/phone calls when someone needs help registering their son or 

daughter for snow camp or for summer camp, and during those conversations I get to hear: 

• “My child loves coming to camp because of the friends they have made.” 

• “My child is a different person since attending Edinboro Camp.” 

• “My child experienced the love of God at camp.” 

That is what keeps us going! That is our why! Seeing campers’ lives change, seeing God 

work in the lives of those who are at our camp, and seeing the ongoing discipleship that 

has been occurring since 1951 and is still going. Being a part of that is a blessing from God.   

We have people all over the world that have been impacted by Edinboro Camp. We have 

people all over the world that have been impacted by people who have been impacted by Edinboro Camp. So, when our 

feet are cold, and our backs are sore, and our bodies long for the warm sun, we remember what the God has done at 

Edinboro Camp and keep serving Him. 

Prayer Concerns: Snow Camps.  It is Snow Camp season! We have 

more registrations than we have ever had for snow camp.  We are 

excited to see what God is going to do. We have our high quality staff 

in place for all the weekends. That is a huge accomplishment and 

praise!   

So here is what we need you all to be praying for: 

#1: Safety for all campers, staff, and buildings!   

#2: That lives will be changed by the power of God. 

#3: For our staff, that God will use 

them to impact the lives of our 

campers.   

Summer Camps.  We are getting 

everything lined up, and registrations 

are already coming in!  Please be 

praying for our camps this summer. 

Please be praying for a major impact 

on the lives that are involved.  

Giving.  Edinboro Camp continues to operate because of the generous gifts from our donors. We thank God for every 

gift. If you would like to donate, you can send a check or donate online at edinborocamp.org.   We also are able to 

process other type of gifts as well. Please feel free to contacts us if you have any questions. 

We know that there will be some bumps in 2025.  We know that not everything will turn out the way we planned. We 

know that there will be some long days, but we can’t wait to see what 

God is going to do! Thank you for all your support! 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2025 Camps 
Jan 10-12 Snow Camp (9-12 Grade) 

Jan 17-19 Snow Camp (6-8 Grade) 

Jan 31-Feb 2 Snow Camp (4-5 Grade) 

Feb 7-9 Snow Camp (1-3 Grade) 

March 8 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 23-26 Memorial Day Campout 

May 30 – June 1 Staff Training 

June 2 – 6 Exceptional Adults 1 

June 8 - 13 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 15-20 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 22-27 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

June 30 – July 4 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 6-11 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 14-18 Exceptional Adults 2 (age 18+) 

July 20-25 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 2-10 Family Camp (all ages)  
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